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What’s Happening in…��3rd Grade


We are continuing to learn about various forms of poetry and poetic devices.  We’ve discussed how poets use line breaks and white space to give meaning and rhythm to their poems.  We also wrote Blackout Poetry and Mirror Poems.  Students are currently writing their own poem about their self-image.  At the end of the unit, students will revise some of the poetry they wrote earlier in the unit and turn one into a final project (more info to come).   ��4th Grade


Students are learning about various forms of Shakespeare’s writing, including sonnets.  We’ve even written some of our own!  Students also have had a chance to act AND direct a scene from Macbeth!  We will be wrapping up our unit by rewriting and acting out parts of “A Midsummer Night’s Dream,” including props, costumes, and scenery made by students!


�5th Grade


Students have completed writing their full TED Talk speeches and are working on developing visual aids to go along with their talks.  We will then practice the speeches in class, and then give the talks to a larger audience of 5th grade students and teachers!  If I am able to take video of each student’s final “performance,” I will share those with you at the end of the year.  I’m looking forward to seeing their final products!
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 ELA Rubrics  


�Students will receive their final G&T rubrics for the ELA cycle via the parent portal on the last day of school (June 22nd). 
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Upcoming Events


�We will be finishing our ELA units during the week of �June 13-17
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �Poetry





4th Grade – �Shakespeare For Kids





5th Grade - �TED Talks











*Contact Info*�


�


�


Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�





�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thur.-Fri. – Woodbrook
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G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








